To:

Code Holders, State Regulators and 

Other Interested Parties

FROM:
Tom Koutsky - Chairman, North American Numbering Council (NANC) 

DATE:
January 2, 2007 

RE:

NANC Seeks Public Input on the 2006 Performance of the



North American Numbering Plan Administrator (NANPA)

RESPONSE DUE BY:
February 28, 2007
The NANC seeks your input on the performance of the NANPA during calendar year 2006.   Surveys submitted to the Numbering Oversight Working Group (NOWG) will be analyzed and used to evaluate the NANPA’s performance last year.  Please note that this is the only direct mechanism available to you by the NANC to provide input before it prepares its final evaluation of NANPA’s performance in 2006. Respondents are encouraged to provide written comments with specific examples.  
The evaluation report will be reviewed with the NANPA, the FCC and made available to the public upon its approval by the NANC. It will reflect only aggregated responses from service providers and state regulators. Every survey response properly submitted will be provided only to the FCC, the NANC Chair and the NANPA.  Other parties requesting to view specific individual responses must receive permission from the FCC.

The final report of the 2006 NANPA Performance Evaluation will be posted on www.nanc-chair.org .  

Please note that respondents are asked to submit only one (aggregated) survey per entity (e.g., company, agency, etc.).


Thank you for your participation in this important process.
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